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SOLIDARITY GREETINGS TO THE LEAGUE OF YOUNG COMMUNISTS-USA ON THE COMMEMORATION OF

THE EVENT OF THEIR SECOND CONGRESS.

Receive our revolutionary, solidarity greetings, and our salutes to your continued commitment to the

struggles of the oppressed people in the world.

The Young Communist League of Kenya acknowledges our continued collaboration and the establishment

of a firm friendship within our organizations. We take this opportune chance to congratulate the League

of Young Communists in the USA for this bold step, and an expression that young people all over the

world, have understood and are awakening against the oppressive establishment. The Congress is a great

step towards the defeat of the reactionary forces that have, for a long time now continuously strangled

the attempts of revolutionary forces towards a common development.

As the society develops towards socialism, we have witnessed attacks on socialism from the western

forces, in which our people, in America and the western front continues to fight against. We have

witnessed continuous economic exploitation of the workers of the world, and the political exploitation

manifesting through the imperialist clench on the resources of our people. Massive economic breakdown

in most countries, unprecedented subjection of poor working conditions, unemployment, poor

healthcare, lack of housing, amid other conditions.

It would be much difficult for you comrades, who happen to be at the center of the belly of the beast, but

that should not be a worry of comparison, but a signal of hope. History has accorded you a generational

task to fight imperialism, with all your strength, skill and might. The most important task happens to be

solving the problems of the people. The first step towards getting there, with the dialectical lenses of the

development of the society, is creating an organization, which you have religiously held, passionately. The

organization is the arm of the proletariat, galvanized with the dearly important ideological guidance of

Marxism-Leninism. To continuously fight against aspects of revisionism, opportunism, and factionalism

within our organizational ranks.

We declare our support and commitment to the deliberations of your second congress and the continuity

of the deliberations, with your political program.

Relay our greetings of support to the League, and declare a stride towards the collapse of the capitalist

system and a journey towards building a socialist society.

Long Live the LYC-USA!

Long Live the Proletariat internationalism!

Long Live Socialism!

General Secretary,

Young Communist League-Kenya.

-Jawabu Ni Usoshialisti -


